TO OWNERS OF BOARDED PETS

PLEASE READ THIS!!

Because Corpus Christi Animal Clinic is located near the bay, during hurricane season
there is a possibility that we would need to evacuate the clinic in the event of an

approaching storm.

Thus, during hurricane season, we require an emergency phone number (owner, relative,
neighbor, etc.) for someone who can pick up boarded pets on short notice in case we need
to evacuate. We will make every effort to contact someone to pick up pets as soon as we
hear of the threat of tropical weather. Because it would not be possible for us to

transport the animals in our care to another location, it is essential that we have a valid
contact for the safety of your pet(s).
Please provide the following information:

In the event of an evacuation, please contact:

(name) at (phone#)

to pick up my pet(s).
If my animals are not picked up, I understand that every effort will be made to insure

their safety, but Corpus Christi Animal Clinic will not be held responsible for any

accidents or injuries that may occur here.

Signed




